## BlueHill-esl.com



	Name	_ Date
--	------	--------

## Jay's first trip to the zoo

Jay visited the zoo for the first time last Sunday. Since he is under the age of three, he got in free. When he first walked in, he was surprised to see so many animals of different sizes. The first animal he saw was the leopard. It was lying on a big rock. Then he saw the monkeys hanging from the trees. The lion looked hot and sleepy because it was yawning and lying in the shade. There was a big crowd in front of the tiger's cage so Jay ran over to see what was happening. When Jay got to the cage, he asked someone what was happening. The person told him that the zookeepers were feeding the tiger and everyone wanted to watch the tiger eat. After Jay watched the tiger eat, he walked over to see some other animals. When he saw the ostrich, he said the ostrich's egg was really big. Jay also saw the giraffes, llamas, elephants, grizzly bears and the rhino. The last animal Jay saw was the rhino. The rhino was walking around. Jay finally left the zoo at 4:00pm. He got home at 4:30pm. When he got home, he told his older brother and sister all about his trip to the zoo.

Answer the questions below
1. When did Jay visit the zoo?
2. What was the first animal he saw?
3. Why was there a big crowd in front of the tiger's cage?
4. What was the rhino doing?